August 23, 1972

Henry Simon, M.D.

¢/o Allan Jaffe

726 St. Peter Street
New Orleans, Louisiana

Dear Henry:

Many thanks for your kindness in checking and reassuring son John. It sounds
as if you are changing your "life style." I would love to have your address
in Spain. My French wife and I dream of buying a bungalow in Provence and it
would be nice to see you in Burope.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director

Hb/rs




